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While an attempt to fix measure 114, HB3075 only continues to exacerbate the 

problems with it. As is often said, a right delayed is a right denied. HB3075 only 

serves to increase the processing time for a permit up to 60 days for those attempting 

to exercise their constitutional right. In addition, if unduly burdens those of economic 

hardship by increasing the cost of a permit to $150. Not only does it add additional 

cost, it does not resolve any of the issues of allowing local police the right to deny 

anyone a permit at their discretion. Even if an appeals process is defined, that will 

add months to the process for an applicant. The right to self defense is protected by 

both the state and federal constitution, but HB3075 substantially hinders that right for 

the most vulnerable Oregonians.  


